
 

Term 1 Prep Bulletin 
 
Welcome to our gorgeous new Preps and their families! 
 
We are looking forward to working with you and your children, 
nurturing their learning independence and promoting a love of 
learning. 
 
During first term, we will be setting up the daily routines and 
procedures, and ensuring that the children have a positive start to 
their schooling. 
 
We look forward to establishing our buddy friendships with several 
of the Year 4/3 classes.  


